University of

Lethbridge  GFC Standing Committee Report
Committee: GFC Academic Appeals Committee

W For the Period of July 1, 2020 - June 30, 2021

Members:
2021 - 2 Undergraduate Academic Appeals
S. Wismath (designated Chair), F. Li, D. Smither, N. Crespo, C. Fleischman

M. Sedgwick (designated Chair), D. Smither, E. Greidanus, E. Wong, H. Kletke

Meeting Overview: In the spring of 2021, 2 undergraduate appeals for academic offences were
considered with decisions being made by the GFC Academic Appeals Committee.

Special Mention: Membership of the GFC Academic Appeals Committee changes depending
on whether it is an undergraduate or a graduate appeal as well as if there are any conflicts for
committee members. The committee is supported by Jodie Gallais, Director, University
Secretariat and the Governance Office.
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Dr. Michelle Helstein, Ph.D.
Chair, Academic Appeals Committee
Vice-Provost & Associate Vice-President (Academic)



